
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 8
th

 December 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to let you know that we have members of the ‘TubUp Community Tour’ group visiting years 3 and 4 as 

part of the ‘Utterly Butterly Ukulele Project’ which will enhance their topic learning in the Spring term.  This will involve 

a day of workshops on Thursday 4
th

 February 2016, culminating in a full performance at the end of the day, which 

you are invited to join us for. 

The day will consist of workshops for the children to make their own Ukulele and learn to play them.  They will then 

rehearse for the final performance.  They will then be able to take their completed instruments home.  If you would like 

to find out more about the National project, please visit the website www.tubup.org. 

The cost of the day, including resources will be £8 per child.  If, due to unforeseen circumstances, we have to cancel 

the day, we will revert to a normal school day.  Every effort has been made to ensure that, whilst we do not 

compromise the experience for your child, we keep the cost of the experience to a minimum. 

To enable this educational activity to take place we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £8.00 to be paid to 

school via ParentPay by Monday 1
st
 February 2016. 

In cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able to 

subsidise your contribution.  Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me in 

confidence if this is the case. – Mrs Reynolds (Head Teacher) 

Although such a contribution is voluntary, should contributions received by the school render the workshops to be 

considered not viable, it will be cancelled and all contributions will be refunded. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss C Miller   Mr K Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Years 3 and 4 Workshops-Thursday 4
th

 February 2016 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Year: _____________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the workshops on Thursday 4
th

 February 2016. 

 

 I have paid £8.00 via ParentPay to cover the costs of the workshops. 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: __________________________________ 
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